Town of Saugerties
Conservation Advisory Commission

Minutes of 6-16-16
Meeting was called to order 7:01 P.M.

The members in attendance: S. Guerin, C. Tienken Sr., C. Tienken Jr., L. Thornton, M. Wrolsen,

M. O’Donnell and K. Benson.
Absent: B. Sawchuck, R. Ghering and Mike Harkavy

The minutes of the 5-19-16 meeting were adopted with a motion by Cliff Tienken Sr. second by
Steve Guerin. Mary O’Donnell abstained from voting on the minutes.

New Business:

1:) There was a presentation given by Barton Loguidice, DPC on Bristol Beach. Items
discussed were the overall site along with the pros and cons regarding access to the site.
Options for access will be studied further.

Old Business:

1:) Mary Anne had nothing new to report regarding the planning board.

2:) Nothing new to report on the waterfront advisory.

3:) Chair proposed the establishment of three subcommittees: Energy, Invasive Species and

Communications. No action was taken.

4:) It was agreed that members of the public who attend commission meetings shall not be
permitted to participate in commission discussions but rather shall be recognized at the
end of each meeting to offer comments and ask any questions.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:20 P.M.



